
 

 

 

 

Rochdale and Littleborough Flood Risk 
Management Scheme 

          10 June 2024 

Dear Resident, 

 

Reference – Littleborough FRMS Phase 1B – Weekend Working at Gale West 

 

We have recently relocated our welfare facilities due to ongoing activities in the area and surfacing 

works for additional parking is required. 

 

What will we be doing? 

- We will be carrying out surfacing works to the parking area. As shown on the image below: 

 

- The optimal time to carry out resurfacing works at our compound is at the weekend when site 

is less busy and there are less vehicle movements. 

- We have secured approval from Rochdale Borough Council (RBC) for the Saturday working.   



 

 

How will this affect you? 

 

- We will be undertaking these works on Friday 14 and Saturday 15 June our working hours on 

these days will be 8am to 5pm. 

- You may notice the team on site whilst we undertake these works and we will endeavour to 

keep noise and disruption to a minimum throughout these works. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding whilst we carry out these essential works. 

Should you wish to contact us regarding these works please email  

rochdaleandlittleborough.FAS@environment-agency.gov.uk or telephone 020 302 50495 

Alternatively more information can be found at www.thefloodhub.co.uk/rochdale-and-

littleborough/. 

 

Kind regards 
Customer Services 
VolkerStevin 
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